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13 April 2024

Dear Year 2 Parents and Carers,

Year 2 Litter Picking at the Beach
Wednesday 20t March 2024

As part STEAM week, Year 2 are hoping to go litter picking on the beach at Cubbins Green (weather
permitting) on the afternoon of Wednesday 20" March 2024.

The children are to come to school in their full PE kit including their jogging pants or leggings and to bring
with them appropriate footwear for walking to and from the beach, as well as on the beach. Children will
also need a lightweight waterproof jacket. They will also be provided with disposable gloves in order to
pick up any litter we may find at the beach.

If you do not wish for your child to join the walk, please let Mrs Roberts or the school office know by Friday
15" March, so that we can make alternative arrangements for your child.

We will keep you posted about their adventure via the Year 2 Blog!

Yours sincerely

W%L.

Mrs J Callaway
Headteacher
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